
 

 

 

 

 

September 2014 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 10 HSC Btec Certificate 

 

Your daughter has now completed several units of work for this course and has produced some very 

pleasing work. I would like to make you aware of several important points: 

 

- We are preparing for an end of module exam. In order to gain the qualification, it is 

necessary to pass the exam. The exam will take place in May 2015. There will be a mock in 

January 2015 and revision sessions leading up to the exam. 

 

- The exam studies Human Lifespan Development. This involves looking at physical, 

intellectual, emotional and social development in different life stages. 

 

As part of the course, I have arranged for a visiting speaker from a local nursery and childcare 

centre. This will be followed up by the students visiting the nursery in groups for a morning to 

observe and complete some study tasks that are directly related to the exam. Your daughter will be 

allocated a date to visit from one of the following dates from 8.45am-12.30pm: 

 

Thursday 18th September, Thursday 25th September, Thursday 2nd October,  

Thursday 9th October. 

 

Mrs Rowlingson or I will take and return your daughter to school in the school minibus and will be 

with your daughter throughout the visit. Please note that full school uniform must be worn and that 

normal school rules apply. 

 

There is no charge for this visit but a consent form is required. Please note, we cannot take your 

daughter without this form.  I would be grateful if you could fill out all the details on this form and 

return it to Mrs Rowlingson or me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs H Valentine 

Head of Health and Social Care 

 

 


